[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Kinderman, Elise - E&E [mailto:Elise.Kinderman@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Minerals & Waste Plan - E&E
Sent: 12 February 2018 12:50
To: Planning
Cc: Cllr Arash Ali Fatemian
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation - 18/00193/REM

Dear Mr. Neville,

I refer to your letter dated 12 February 2018 consulting the County Council as Minerals and Waste Planning Authority on application 18/00220/F:

Proposal: Reserved matters application to 14/02156/OUT - for appearance, landscaping and layout (including the layout of the internal access roads, footpaths and cycleways) for 44 dwellings.

Location: Land South Of Cotefield Business Park, Oxford Road, Bodicote

The proposed development would not adversely affect significant mineral resources; and it does not have any strategic waste planning implications.  The County Council therefore has no minerals or waste planning comments to make on this consultation.

Kind Regards,

Elise Kinderman
Principal Minerals and Waste Planning Policy Officer
Oxfordshire County Council
Environment & Economy
County Hall
New Road
Oxford OX1 1ND

